
Ref.  No.: LIC/SE/2022-23/94 Date: November 02nd, 2022 
To, 
The Manager  The Manager 
Listing Department Listing Department 
BSE Limited        The National Stock Exchange of IndiaLtd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower Exchange Plaza, 5

th Floor, Plot C/1, 
Dalal Street G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Mumbai-400001 Mumbai-400051 

Scrip Code: (BSE- 543526/NSE - LICI) 

DearSir/Madam, 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, this is to inform that vide communication Ref. no. IRDAI/ADJ/LIC/2020-21 
dated 31st October, 2022 received from Insurance Regulatory and Development Authority of 
India, Life Insurance Corporation has been cautioned to be careful and alert to ensure that 
policies accepted by the Corporation should be procured only from entities holding valid 
license and not otherwise in terms of section 42D of the Insurance Act, 1938. 

This is for your information and dissemination. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Life Insurance Corporation ofIndia 

(Pawan Agrawal) 

Company Secretary& ComplianceOfficer 
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